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Arvin Garg, MD, MPH, is a general pediatrician and clinician-scientist at UMass Chan Medical 
School and UMass Memorial Health. He is Vice Chair for Health Equity and the Founding 
Director of the Child Health Equity Center for the Department of Pediatrics at UMass Chan. His 
research focuses on addressing adverse social determinants of health within the delivery of 
pediatric care, particularly for low-income families. He lives outside of Boston with his wife (also 
a pediatrician) and two daughters. 
 


